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AT&T California has submitted an application to the California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) that, if approved,
would remove AT&T’s obligation under California law to provide traditional landline phone service in a large portion
of our service territory in California. This message explains what's in AT&T’s application and how to find out more
information.

Summary of AT&T’s Application for Relief from Carrier of Last Resort Obligation

AT&T’s role as the default landline phone service provider (also known as the Carrier of Last Resort or COLR)
means that we must provide traditional landline phone service to any potential customer in our service territory.
In our application, AT&T has asked the CPUC to remove our role as the COLR in a large portion of AT&T's service
territory in California.

If the CPUC approves AT&T’s application as proposed, it would mean:

For Traditional Landline Phone Service Customers:

« AT&T would continue providing traditional landline phone service to existing customers until all federal and
state regulatory processes are completed. AT&T has also committed to providing service to existing traditional
landline phone customers for at least six months after the CPUC approves the application.

« Before making any changes to traditional landline phone customers’ services, AT&T would provide advance
notice about choices for changing existing service to either a different voice service available from AT&T, or a
voice service offered by another provider in the area.

+ AT&T would remain the COLR in areas where no alternative voice services are yet available and continue to
provide traditional landline phone service to our customers until proven alternatives become available.

©2024 ATST Intellectual Property. All Rights Reserved. ATET, Globe logo, and all other marks contained herein are trademarks of ATST Intellectual Property and/or ATAT affiiated companies.
All other marks are the property of their respective owners.
A2479939



For more information about participating in the public participation hearings, submitting comments, to request
special assistance, to request a non-English or Spanish language interpreter, or if you have questions about the
process, you can contact the CPUC's Public Advisor’s Office at:

CPUC Public Advisor’s Office

505 Van Ness Avenue, San Francisco, CA 94102
Phone: 18668498390 (toll-free) or 14157032074
Email:

Please reference Application 23-03-003 in any communications you have with the CPUC regarding this matter
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Para sa impormasyon tungkol sa artikulo sa Tagalog, mangyaring tumawag sa: 800.546.5006 at sundin ang
mga dikta.
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Lnsa nosyyeHnsa MHPOPMaLMU O CTaTbe HA PYCCKOM A3biKe 3BoHUTe no Tenedony 866.538.6122 u crepyiite yrazaHuam.
Aby uzyskaé informacje o artykule w jezyku polskim, nalezy zadzwoni¢ pod numer: 866.538.5284 i
postepowaé zgodnie z podpowiedziami.



